
 

 

 

Weekly Bulletin – 21st June 2019 

Headteacher’s Message  

May I bring to your attention the Summer fair which is being held tomorrow from 1-3pm. FOSS, 

supported by the children in each class, have worked extremely hard to prepare a range of stalls and 

activities. I thank them for their dedication and encourage all who are able to attend tomorrow and 

to support this fundraising effort.  

Best wishes 
 
Mr Tait 
 
 
Diary Dates 
  
Saturday 22nd June – Summer Fair 1:00pm – 3:00pm 
Tuesday 25th June – Y6 Japanese Culture Morning 
Wednesday 26th June – Y3 Potted History – Stone Age Workshop 
Thursday 27th June 9:10am – Y2 Class Assembly – Parents Welcome 
Wednesday 3rd July 2:30pm – Y1 Brazilian Carnival – Parents Welcome 
Sunday 7th July 2:00pm – 5:00pm – Summer Garden Party – St. Mary’s Church 
Monday 8th July 1:30pm – School Sports Day (Reserve Day – Monday 15th July) 
Tuesday 9th July – Y2 St. Mary’s Lighthouse 
Thursday 18th July 2:45pm – Y6 Leavers’ Assembly – Parents Welcome 
Friday 19th July 10:00am – Y6 Leavers’ and End of Year Service, St. Mary’s Church – Parents Welcome 
Friday 19th July – School closes for Summer holidays 
 
For a full list of school holiday dates please see the school website.  
 

The Big Play 

Durham Music Service have organised a Big Play event for schools across the County. We will be having 
a ‘Big Play’ afternoon on Tuesday 25th June, where we will celebrate our musicians and singing within 
school. Ms Diment (from the Music Service) will be leading Y4 and 6 Ukulele and other instruments 
during the afternoon. A number of pupils are also performing at County-wide Big Play event.  

Parent Governor Vacancy 

There is a vacancy for a Parent Governor.   

All parents other than those employed at the school for more than 500 hours per year or who are 
elected members of the Local Authority (LA) are eligible to stand for election.  This includes any person 
who is not the natural parent but has parental responsibility for or who has care of a pupil registered 
at the school (Education Act 1996, Section 576) 



If you are interested in becoming a Governor please contact school for a nomination form. 

The completed and duly signed nomination form should be returned to school by Monday 24th June. 

Where the number of nominations is equal to, or fewer than, the places available no ballot will be 
necessary.   

Should a ballot be required each parent will be sent a voting form. 

When the process has been finalised school will inform the parent body via our weekly bulletin and 
website. School and Governor Support Service will write formally to all nominees confirming the 
outcome of the ballot. 

Christian Values 

We will explore the value of service and worship will be led by Mr Tait, Mrs Matthews, Fr. Peter, Fr. 

Bill and our Key Stage Two pupils. We will be thinking about the ways in which we may serve people 

through generous giving.  

If you would like to receive a copy of the Weekly Bulletin by e-mail please e-mail the school. 
Shincliffece@durhamlearning.net 

The Weekly Bulletins from previous weeks can be found in the parents’ section of the website. 

mailto:Shincliffece@durhamlearning.net

